
To the President of the Physical Society of Japan, Shoji Nagamiya 
 
Dear President, 
On behalf of the Italian Physical Society (SIF), I wish to express our 
deepest care and sympathy to you and to all the Members of the Physical 
Society of Japan who have been affected by the recent earthquake and 
tsunami. 
We wish to join the international physics community in conveying our 
heartfelt sympathy for all those who have been touched by this tragedy 
which has caused loss of lives and devastation. 
Together with our colleagues worldwide we extend our sympathies to the 
Japanese people and the Japanese physics community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Luisa Cifarelli 
President 
Italian Physical Society 


